
 

 

 
 
 

19 November 2021 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On behalf of the staff and governors I just wanted to thank you all for your overwhelming 
support this week during our OFSTED inspection.   
 
Thank you to those parents who completed the Parent View survey and/or emailed or 
telephoned the school to wish us well and offer support, this was hugely appreciated. 
 
I cannot comment on the report yet, but as soon as it is published in a few weeks' time, I will 
be in touch with details of how to access it. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher  
 


